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SUMMARY

Digest: Tells a car seller to check the car's VIN against a federal recall list and do all needed repairs
before placing an ad for, or making an offer to sell, the car. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.6).

Requires a motor vehicle seller to check a used motor vehicle's vehicle identification number against
the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration's motor vehicle safety recall database and to
repair or replace all parts of the motor vehicle that are subject to a safety recall before advertising or
offering the motor vehicle for sale or lease.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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